
        Dates to Remember May 3: Professional Learning Day (No school)
May 15: Impaired Driving Assembly
May 16: Grad Breakfast
May 17: Professional Learning Day (No school)

April 25: HJ Cody Gives Back
April 25: School Council Meeting @ 7pm
May 1: Hats off for Mental Health Day
May 2: Virtual and Phone Parent Teacher Interviews

Dear Laker families, 

Today marked our first annual HJ Cody Gives Back event. Thank you to our amazing students for being amazing Laker
ambassadors today. We truly have amazing kids! I would like to express my gratitude to all of our community supporters
including Bethany, the Town of Sylvan Lake, Town of Sylvan Lake Library, our elementary schools, Fox Run, Sobeys, and Tim
Hortons. Lastly, this event could not have happened without the leadership of our staff and the support of our parents. Thank
you.

Next Wednesday, we will be acknowledging Hats on for Mental Health Day. Please encourage your child to wear a hat. On this
day we will have an assembly with the multi award winning speaker and Psychologist, Brett Gardiner. Brett is a past Laker staff
member and has a gift of connecting with people. We are thrilled to have him speak to our student body about mental health
and the importance of connection. 

Please note the modified schedule for May 1st:
Block 1: 8:35-9:40
Block 2: 9:47-10:48
Assembly: 10:55-11:55
Lunch: 11:55-12:45
Block 3: 12:50-2:07
Block 4: 2:14-3:15

Midterm grades and comments can now be found on PowerSchool. By clicking on the grade, you will see the breakdown of
your child’s mark including any missing assessments. Parents are encouraged to connect with their child’s teachers with any
questions and/or concerns. With the year end  fast approaching, we ask for your support in encouraging your students to
submit all assigned work and study for their assessments.

Our second round of Parent Teacher Interviews is scheduled for May 2nd from 5-8 pm. Please note that these interviews are
Virtual or Phone Interviews. To sign-up, please click here. The booking code is: yev2u

Students going into grade 10 - 12 can now register for the free online Jump Start course. In this course students will learn the
functions of Google Suites, earn credits and earn a free Chromebook. Click here to learn more and to register. The deadline for
registration is June 12th. 

Grad Prom tickets are now on sale and can be purchased in the office or through your QuickPay account. A reminder to all
parents of graduates that all student fees must be fully paid prior to students receiving their cap and gown at the end of May.
Should you have any questions, please reach out to Ms. Fellows in the office. 

Thank you for your continued support of our school community. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 

Kind regards,
Alex Lambert, Principal

https://www.brettgardiner.com/
https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/bt48EB0/step1
https://jumpstart.cesdhub.com/information/


This is the last week to order a yearbook. Yearbooks

must be paid for by Friday or one will not be

ordered for you.

Grade 11s...

Would you like to confirm your Grade 12 course selections and your

career path plan?  You are invited to set up your career/course

planning meeting with Ms. Donaghy by emailing

tdonaghy@cesd73.ca, or dropping by Room 130 before/after

school, in Block 2 or at lunch.  In Block 1, please check in Mr.

Payne's office.
















